FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please provide the following information in two tables, one for primary and one for secondary. I would like the following information for the 2019-20 autumn term, 2021-22 autumn term and 2022-23 autumn term:

 

5. The number of children temporary excluded at least once, broken by primary and secondary school.

6. The number of these children with special educational needs (SEN)

7. The number of these children with an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP)

 

The table to set this information out in is below, and this must be provided in an excel file.

 

	Year
	Temporary Exclusions
	SEN Temporary Exclusions
	SEN with EHCP

	19-20
	 
	 
	 

	21-22
	 
	 
	 

	22-23
	 
	 
	 


 

Answer:  Please see the attached spreadsheet, the figures provided are for the entire school year.  The data for just the Autumn term would need to be extracted by trawling through all the exclusion records for each year, we do not have a reporting mechanism to extract a single term.

Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for local government is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending more than 18 hours in determining whether the department holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act.

If you would like any help in refining your request, please do not hesitate to contact us.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
